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This bill is an egregious abuse of power by the legislation to try to take away rights 

from the citizens of Oregon. It is obvious the desire to control and limit freedoms of 

the citizens is stronger than the oaths made to represent the constituents who voted 

them into office. The lack of integrity in our state government is appalling and needs 

to be brought to light of the citizens of our once great state.  


